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Hello, my name is Bruce D Wright,

I have been a resident of Lake County, specifically the Waukegan area for over 15 years. I am
also a business owner in the Waukegan area, specifically a health and wellness retail store.
When brought to my attention that the coal ash from the Waukegan coal plant is sitting on the
shores of Lake Michigan, causing groundwater contamination. I was shocked, mortified and
appalled to think that this is something that would require a written statement. This should be
addressed and should be at the top list of not only environmental issues but top priorities for
the next incoming mayor to address, find a resolution and hold all parties accountable who do
not feel that this is something that should be rectified. I can only hope that some form of
empathy is applied to the residents of the Tri City Lake County area.

Best regards, Bruce Wright
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